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Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception - Christmas Sing-a-long
Tuesday 20th December 2022

Reception class will be performing a ‘Christmas Sing-a-long’ on Tuesday 20th
December at 2pm in the main school hall.

The children will be performing songs to help re-tell the story of the nativity as well as some well
known carols and Christmas songs.

The children can wear special clothes for the occasion which we will help them change
into so please bring an outfit to school with them on the morning of Tuesday 20th
December.

There will be refreshments in the hall for you and the children to enjoy together after the
performance. We very much look forward to welcoming you, for this special occasion, into our
school once more.

Due to space restrictions, we ask that you bring no more than four people. Too many people can
be intimidating for the children.

Yours sincerely

KmBertram

Mrs K Bertram
Deputy Headteacher


